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General                                                                                                                                                          

We are thrilled to announce that 4 wind turbines 

have been successfully installed at Crookwell 3 

Wind Farm, marking a significant step forward in 

the project's progress. 

With favourable weather conditions on our side, 

the current plan is to continue the assembly 

process, aiming to fully assemble one wind 

turbine per week.  

Our dedicated team remains committed to 

advancing the project while upholding safety 

standards. 

 

In terms of logistics, the deliveries from Port 

Kembla are expected to conclude within the next 

two weeks. We deeply appreciate the patience 

and support of our community throughout this 

phase of the project. 

 

 

 

Grid Connection 

RJE Global's efforts in trenching and laying cables 

towards the substation located in Crookwell 2 are 

progressing steadily.  

Additionally, their ongoing road works along 

Woodhouselee Road are set to continue in the 

coming weeks. 

We are pleased to report that the implementation 

of traffic management procedures has proven 

successful, ensuring the safety of all involved and 

contributing to accident-free operations. 

 

        

Wind Farm 

Our main civil contractor Divall's, has successfully 

completed all the required works, marking a 

significant milestone in the project's 

development. 

With the civil works completed, our focus has now 

shifted to the meticulous and secure installation 

of the wind turbines.  

This intricate process is being expertly executed by 

Borger Cranes and Vestas, ensuring the turbines 

are assembled efficiently and with utmost care. 

 

Safety remains our top priority, and we are 

pleased to report that the safety measures and 

protocols we have in place are proving effective in 

creating a secure working environment for all 

involved. This commitment to safety underscores 

our dedication to the well-being of our team and 

the community. 
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